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From: Privacy
Sent: Tuesday, 19 November 2024 4:14 pm
To: @gmail.com
Subject: OIA request

 
Dear , 
 
We refer to your request, received 6 November 2024 (having been caught in our spam filter), for the 
following information pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982: 

 
• the number of directly employed staff who work for Public Trust; and  
• the number of directly employed staff who earn less than $27.80 per hour (excluding all 

allowances or overtime rates) and their titles. 
 
We confirm that as at 5 November 2024 Public Trust had 477 directly employed staff, none of whom were 
paid less than $27.80 per hour. 
 
Where appropriate, it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests. 
Accordingly, we will consider publishing our response to your request at www.publictrust.co.nz, with your 
personal information redacted. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Privacy Officer 

Public Trust 
 
Private Bag 5902 Wellington 
Toll Free: 0800 371 471 
www.publictrust.co.nz   
 
 


